
 

   
 

TO: All Bidders 
 

 FROM: Ragna Bjork Thorvaldsdottir  
Procurement Officer 

DATE: 07 February 2024   
REF.: 

 

RFQ 2024-0027/ THORVALDSDOTTIR  
TEL. NO.:   TEL. NO.: +43 1 26030 6350  
EMAIL:   EMAIL: procurement@ctbto.org     

 
SUBJECT: Clarifications No. 1 – RFQ 2024-0027/THORVALDSDOTTIR 

 
 
 
Dear Bidders, 
 
Please find attached Clarifications No. 1 related to queries raised by bidders in respect to RFQ 2024-
0027/THORVALDSDOTTIR concerning Supply of Remote Radio Units for Data Transmission 
System for OSI.  
 
Please note that Clarifications No.1 is an integral part of the RFQ documents and shall be considered 
in the preparation and submission of proposals.  
 
We are looking forward to receiving your bid prior to the submission deadline on 19 February 2024 
17:00 hours, Vienna (Austria) local time. 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
Ragna Bjork Thorvaldsdottir 
Procurement Officer  
 
 
Attachment: 
 

- Question and Answer - Clarifications No. 1 
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Clarification #1 RFQ 2024-0027/THORVALDSDOTTIR 
Supply of Remote Radio Units for Data Transmission System for OSI 
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Item# 

 
Question 

 

 
Answer 

1 May we bid radio units made in USA of 
equivalent specifications for this request 
for quotation? 

No, for compatibility reasons and 
configuration software integration with the 
existing equipment, the Commission cannot 
accept different model of radio units than 
specified in the Technical Specifications. 
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